
 

 

1st December, 2023 

Dear parents and carers 

Exciting news!! 
Pinfold Street Primary School came second in the Tesco blue token community grants. 
We are looking forward to receiving our £1000 to support our wonderful children in 
school.  
 

 

Great attendance 

As of today our global attendance is 93.5% - this is the best so far.  We have 115 children with 100%. 
We have 206 children with 96% or higher. 
 

Communicating with school – thank you! 

We have seen an increase in the number of parents communicating with school via email.  Thank you 

for this, it really helps.  Mrs Wilkinson is the main person that replies to the emails, Mrs Singleton 

(previously Miss Graham) and I, also help with replying.  Often, we can answer your 

queries/questions/requests much quicker than the staff in the office.  Please send emails to 

info@pinfold-st.walsall.sch.uk . 
 

 

Please see below for our Christmas Event Calendar. 

 

 

 

Christmas Fair  3:45pm – 5:30pm 
Wednesday 13th December 

 
Please help us raise funds for school by donating bottles, chocolates and nearly new 
items.  
Thank you to all of our parents and carers for your generous donations to the Christmas Fair – it 
is going to be a fantastic evening. 
As part of our fundraising, we have been communicating with local businesses and asked if they 
would support us by making donations towards our Christmas Raffle. 
Thank you to the Tesco community champions and Darlaston Builders Merchants for their very 

kind donations. We will be using these donations in a raffle across the festive period. 
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Calendar of events – non Christmas 

Date Event Extra information 

Thursday 7th 
December 

RWI filming day 
The RWI team will be in school, filming our 
fantastic children learning how to read. 

Friday 22nd 
December 

Feed the Farm Friday 
Pupils can come to school in non-uniform and 
make a donation towards the running of the 
school farm. 

End of Term Children break up for Christmas at 1:30pm 
 

 


